
Cybersecurity Awareness Training Completion Update: 
 

MANDATORY TRAINING: The County is diligently working to ensure that All Staff are 
compliant with Texas House Bill (HB) 3834 and 1118. It requires that all Employees and 
Elected Officials of a local or state government entity complete cybersecurity awareness 
training annually. The cybersecurity training awareness course prepares and tests on the 
various tricks that bad actors could use to break into the County network and servers, as well 
as many other County applications. This training is essential for the continued safety and 
security of our County technology infrastructure. County IT is required to report the 
cybersecurity awareness training course completion rate to DIR using the training window of 
June 15, 2022 – June 14, 2023. 
  
Non-Compliance will have an adverse impact on County programs, personnel, and 
operational continuity.  
 
We ask that All Staff have the required cybersecurity awareness training completed by Saturday May 
20, 2023. Employees who do not have direct access to a computer to complete the training may come 
to either the Information Technology or Human Resource offices to take the training there. 
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